
Dear Friends and Family,

Winter's chill has settled over Wales, bringing shorter days and a quieter pace to our community. As the drizzle
and fog settle in for the coming months, we're taking time to reflect on God's faithfulness and prepare for the year
ahead.

November Highlights:
Our first snowfall blanketed our home with about 6 inches of pristine white - absolutely beautiful! In other news,
we attended the memorial service on Remembrance Sunday (Veterans Day), which was particularly special this
year as it marked the 100th anniversary of the town clock where we often gather for community events. It was a
poignant reminder of the sacrifices made by so many.

Ministry and Community:
I've remained active in serving, preaching at various chapels, helping out at the community luncheon club, and
participating in local bowls tournaments. Each of these opportunities allows me to be a witness and connect with
people in meaningful ways. The Lord continues to open doors for service, and we're grateful.

Dana has been in full planning mode, preparing for upcoming events, creating beautiful winter floral
arrangements for the chapels, and squeezing in writing time whenever possible.

Thanksgiving and Family:
We enjoyed a lovely video chat with our family during Thanksgiving, bridging the miles between us with love and
technology.  It was such a joy to be a part of the family celebrations!

Looking Ahead:
As we prepare for the Christmas season and approach the end of another year, our hearts are full of gratitude.
We've already received several Christmas offerings and cards from supporters in the States, and we want to
express our heartfelt thanks for your love and generosity.  We love you all and pray the Lord’s blessings on you!
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In Christ's Hand,
Jason and Dana Rongione 
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"Every good gift and every perfect gift is from above, and cometh
down from the Father of lights, with whom is no variableness, 

neither shadow of turning." - James 1:17


